
 

 

 

 

The following item(s) of 

correspondence were received in 

opposition to Rezoning Reference # 

13-07. 

 



 

 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: QQUUIIEETT   
Sent: November-18-17 12:49 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Rezoning #13-07 
 
To: City Of Burnaby 
Concord Pacific had the office set up next to Sears selling pre-sale for 2 years already, what's the point 
of having a public hearing now when everything is a done deal! Are they going to call off the project 
when the majority oppose?! 
The City Of Burnaby demolishing all these shopping malls especially Metrotown/Metropolis-the jewel of 
Burnaby is really the worst policy ever, totally ruining Burnaby. Where are all the people going to shop 
or just hang out in a secure indoor area? Giving us a few street shops back is really a treat! 
 
Adrian Yeung 
#1703-4888 Hazel Street, 
Burnaby, BC V5H 4T4 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
From: Samantha Heng   

Sent: November-21-17 11:13 AM 
To: Clerks 

Subject: Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 37, 2017, Bylaw No.13805 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to you as I may not be able to attend the public hearing that is scheduled on 
Tuesday, November 28, 2017 with regards to the above-mentioned proposed rezoning 
application. 
 
If this is about voting or hearing my opinion on this subject matter, my answer is no.  No 
more high-rise building in the Metrotown area, please!!!!! 
 
When I bought my condo at 4888 Hazel Street, one of the most attractive components 
is the view from my condo.  Since I bought my unit in 2014, there have already been too 
many high-rise buildings popping up in the Metrotown neighbourhood.  Having said that, 
that has taken away a lot of the beautiful view I had in the past.  I really miss seeing the 
green trees and the sky. If a new high-rise building is going to be built at 4750 Kingsway 
(where Sears is now), that will take away most of my remaining view. 
 
The density in this neighbourhood is already very high, not to mention the congested 
traffic, the people....   
 
I hope that the City and Council of Burnaby will seriously consider the wellbeing of the 
people who live in this neighborhood and reject another high-rise building to be built. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Samantha Heng 
1902 - 4888 Hazel Street 
Burnaby, BC 
 










